
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE PROGRAM 
 

The Fresno Yosemite International Airport has established a Disadvantaged Business 
Enterprise (DBE) Program in accordance with the regulations of the Federal Aviation 
Administration (FAA) U.S. Department of Transportation, 49 CFR Part 23 and 26. 

The Fresno Yosemite International Airport proposes a goal of seventeen percent (17%) 
for Federal Fiscal Years 2024-2026 for DBE participation in FAA-assisted contracts. 

The DBE Program Plan and goal for 2024-2026 are available on the City of Fresno 
website at www.fresno.gov/generalservices/purchasing/ 

 

 

For questions, please contact: 

Szarina Lozano 
DBE Coordinator 
559-621-1154 
Szarina.Lozano@Fresno.gov 

DBE@Fresno.gov 
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